
          

 
 
“I would like to extend our deepest thanks for bringing Project Touchline to All Saints' 
and for the incredible impact it has had on our school community. Through this 
initiative, we have seen a true alignment with our vision and values, particularly in the 
way sport has been used as a powerful vehicle to instil teamwork, resilience, and 
leadership. 
 
The efforts made to bring Project Touchline to life have not only elevated the profile of 
physical activity within our school but also reinforced the importance of inclusivity, 
respect, and determination — principles at the core of our educational ethos. We are 
proud to see how the program has fostered a spirit of collaboration and has inspired our 
students to pursue excellence both in sport, the playground and the classroom. Most 
importantly, the legacy of Project Touchline will continue to shape the way future 
generations engage with sport and with each other. The lessons learned through this 
project will have a lasting impact, ensuring that the values we hold dear are passed 
down and embraced for years to come. 
 
Once again, thank you for your vision and dedication. We are deeply grateful for the 
positive changes Project Touchline has brought to our school. 
 
We look forward to continuing this journey and working with you again in the future.” 
 
Ms Holly Skinner (January 2025) 
Headteacher 
'Learning by Loving Unconditionally' 
All Saints' Church of England Primary School 
Cricklewood Lane 
Childs Hill 
London 
NW2 2TH 
020 8455 9091 
 

Watch the highlights video on All Saint's on Project Touchline You Tube Channel  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aLsYDGjyDeY

